
Date : 1/11/2024 3:16:50 PM
From : "Alphonse Talarico" 
To : "Paul Dulberg" 
Subject : Re: Fix 3
 
Dear Sir,
I don't understand what I have to say so that you will do as the Illinois Supreme Court clerk will 
accept the PFLTA.
No hyperlinks, no bookmarks that act as hyperlinks.
The actual documents must be in the Appendix.
if you do not believe me, please call the Clerk of the Supreme Court and ask them yourself.
I will file whatever you direct but i have given you the warning that i received.
Your ARDC complaint number are enough, as you have said, for the Supreme Court could see 
what they desire.
You are boxing me into a situation with a 95% rejection ration to blame me for any rejection 
based upon your often used "I told you so.
Tell me what you want filed.
I told you what the clerk said.
You are free to call yourself and discuss with the clerk.
From: Paul Dulberg <Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 2:15 PM
To: Alphonse Talarico <contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com>
Subject: Fwd: Fix 3 
 
Answer to question from ADR email about revision done
Latest version of the Supreme Court petition 
We need to go over it together and figure out what needs to be scaled back to meet the clerks 
requirements in the message you sent me yesterday.
Call when your ready
Paul 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul Dulberg <Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net> 
Subject: Fix 3 
Date: January 11, 2024 at 7:49:52 AM CST 
To: Tom Kost <tkost999@gmail.com> 


